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“Mihai Viteazul” National Intelligence Academy (MV NIA) invites junior scholars (PhD students currently pursuing their doctoral research), and scholars who have completed their PhD dissertations within the past three years (October 1, 2014 - the submission deadline) to submit paper abstracts for the 23rd edition of its annual international conference Intelligence in the Knowledge Society. 
Those interested in participating are invited to submit the title and summary of their proposed presentation (abstracts of maximum 300 words), as well as a short CV (no more than 2 pages) by June 15, 2017 at intelligenceconference@sri.ro. 
Acceptance notifications will be sent by July 15 2017, while final papers must be submitted by September 15, 2017. 
In addition to requesting no registration fee, organizers will cover accommodation in Bucharest for the best contributions. 
Outstanding academic papers will be selected for publication in the Romanian Intelligence Studies Review (RISR).
Further inquiries on organisational details can be addressed to Dr. Valentin Stoian (vstoian@dcti.ro, intelligenceconference@sri.ro).
